
Welcome
Back!

Soule Road Blacktop

August 20th

We want to give a special welcome
to our incoming 4  graders and new
5  grade students. Come out for

popsicles and play as we greet one
another for the new year! 
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(all 4  and 5  grade students
welcome)
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In the event of weather, please check out our

Facebook page for last minute updates: Soule
Road Elementary School.

3:30-
5:30


